
Dear Sabeela   

 

Agree with Area Coordinator and please proceed according to SOP. 

 

Regards 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

On 02-Aug-2021, at 1:41 AM, Sabeela Pasha <sabeela@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

  

Dear Sir, 
  
Concerning below placed email regarding the complaint received against 2 UCPOs 
lodged by AC. 
  
As per the below-mentioned statement, AC stated that both UCPO Mr.Abdul Razzaq 
and Ms.Areeba Nazir did not participate in the micro plan activity both left their 
responsibilities on UCDOs and ASs and instructed them to complete it however it is the 
core responsibility of UCPO to make sure the 100 % completion of the micro plan. 
  
Both did not come to BHU and even not take part in micro plan preparation and 
handed over their responsibility to their subordinates 

  
As per SOPs, it is recommended to issue the show cause to both UCPO on account of 
professional misconduct further action will be taken after getting their response. 
  
The email is being sent to you for your kind information and kind remarks. 
  
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, please let us know. 
  
Thanks and Regards 

Sabeela Pasha 

Regional coordinator(Balochistan) 
  
  
  
From: Dehani, Aasiya Bano [mailto:dehania@who.int]  
Sent: Saturday, July 31, 2021 12:25 AM 
To: sabeela@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: BUGTI, Muhammad Anwar <bugtim@who.int>; AHMED, Mansoor <maahmed@who.int>; IQBAL, 
Arsalan <aiqbal@who.int> 
Subject: Recommended Show Causes to UC leads 13 E and UC Shehkhan 
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Dear  Sabeela,  

  

Greetings, This time district  Quetta  conducted  100 %desk Validations of Micro plans 

during  activities it is Observed   that UC leads are not doing  their  assigned  Jobs and 

leaving  the work un supervised to AS and UCDOs  that they should perform  their duties.  

  

Mr Razzaq and the UCDO Serat Zahra did  not attend  the  micro plan preparations and never 

saw the micro plan then district  observed it is on old format then immediately  then made a 

hassle to change  the micro  plan 

According  to the Area supervisors  he always assigning them  for fulfilling  their  tasks. 

Miss Areeba is the second  UCPO who did not participated in micro plan preparations  and left 

the work un supervised to other area supervisors  and UCDO and blind folded the district.  

  

Kindly  Issue  show causes to both staff This is a zero tolerance  negligence  and district  will 

take action.  

  

Regards 

Dr Aasiya Bano  

 


